MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL ON GRADUATE STUDIES March 20, 2001
http://www.eiu.edu/~eiucqgs

By consensus, the Council on Graduate Studies conducted an electronic meeting on
Tuesday, March 20, 2001.

Members responding: Dr. Emmett, Mr. Goldacker, Dr. Havey, Dr. Key, Dr. Liu,
Mr. Marshall, Dr. Raybin, Dr. Reven, and Dr. Simpson.

Member not responding: Dr. Roberts.

The following items were added to the agenda:
01-11, TEC 5443, Assessment and Evaluation in Workforce Preparation,
New Course.
01-12, Computer Technology, New Certificate Program.

Kathy Chancellor, Recording Secretary.
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ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE NEXT MEETING
April 3, 2001
Arcola/Tuscola Room



